
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 

2 August 2024 

Kori Peterson
Westlands Water Quality Coalition
PO Box 5199
Fresno, CA 93775

APPROVAL OF A REVISED QUALITY ASSURANCE PROJECT PLAN FOR THE
WESTLANDS WATER QUALITY COALITION  

The Central Valley Water Board received a revision to the Westlands Water Quality
Coalition’s Quality Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) on 13 June 2024. The revision was
prepared to meet the requirements of Waste Discharge Requirements General Order
for Growers within the Western Tulare Lake Basin Area Order No. R5-2014-0001-08 
and the QAPP Guidelines cited therein.

Central Valley Water Board staff, in coordination with the State Water Resources
Control Board Quality Assurance Officer (QAO), reviewed the revised QAPP. The
attached checklist documents the review. The final submittal addresses initial staff and 
QAO comments and includes all the required elements from the QAPP Guidelines. 

I approve the revised QAPP based on the staff and QAO’s review. If you have questions
about this letter, please contact Yared Kebede at yared.kebede@waterboards.ca.gov.

Patrick Pulupa
Executive Officer 

Enclosure: QAPP Review Checklist



Enclosure: Available Upon Request

QAPP Review Checklist

The SWAMP-EPA-QAPP Review Checklist that was enclosed with this letter is 
AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST by contacting the Central Valley Water Board's  

Irrigated Lands Regulatory Program at irrlands@waterboards.ca.gov or (916) 464-4611.
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